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The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) appreciates the Department of Ecology’s
  timely and helpful comments regarding the Rocky Ford Bridge replacement project.    WDFW
 appreciates the guidance from the Hazardous Waste and Toxic Reduction Program and will ensure
 all aspects of this important program are incorporated into the project implementation.
WDFW has initiated contact with Grant County to ensure all aspects of the Shorelands and
 Environmental Assistance Program-Floodplains  are coordinated and consistent with their County
 ordinances.
Again thank you for Ecology’s thoughtful remarks and guidance.
 
Larry Peck
WDFW Permit Biologist
360.902.8376
 

From: Anderson, Cindy (ECY) 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 11:51 AM
To: SEPADesk (DFW); Wood, Lisa A (DFW); Peck, Larry W (DFW)
Subject: ECOLOGY COMMENTS: 201605914 Rocky Ford Creek Foot Bridge Replacements (L Wood)
 
 
Hello;
 
Ecology submits the attached comments.  If you have any questions, please contact Terri
 Costello at 509-329-3550 or via email at
terri.costello@ecy.wa.gov. 
 
Thank you.
 
 
 
~Cindy

   Cindy Anderson
Administrative Assistant 3,  SEA-ERO |Dept. of Ecology|509.329.3442 phone
Email:  Cindy.Anderson@ecy.wa.gov
 
Please note: This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per
 the Washington State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56.
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